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Steven Braatz

From: dan baker <anndan779@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 13, 2025 4:47 PM
To: Joe Phillips; Aletha Champine; Steven Braatz
Cc: Dan Baker
Subject: [External]  Yard waste pickup

 
Dear Mr Phillips and Ms Champine, 
 
I’m writing as a Wauwatosa resident to voice my concern about the potential reduction or removal of curbside yard 
waste pickup. 
 
Curbside pickup is one of those city services that truly supports everyday life and contributes to a well-maintained, 
livable community. I hope you’ll consider the impact of this change and preserve the service for all residents. 
 
Thank you for your service and for listening to community feedback. 
 
Mr Braatz, can you please email meeting minutes? 
 
Sincerely, 
Ann and Dan Baker 
2338 Pasadena, Tosa 



1

Steven Braatz

From: Claudio Mejia <mejiacp@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, May 12, 2025 9:32 PM
To: Joe Phillips
Cc: Aletha Champine; Steven Braatz
Subject: [External]  Yard waste elimination 

Dear Members of the Community Affairs Committee, 
 
I’m writing as a Wauwatosa resident to voice my concern about the potential reduction or removal of curbside yard 
waste pickup. 
 
This service plays a vital role in keeping our yards and streets clean and manageable—especially for seniors, busy 
families, and those without access to vehicles that can haul yard debris. Eliminating it would create inconvenience, 
increase environmental risks, and likely lead to more yard waste being improperly disposed of. 
 
Curbside pickup is one of those city services that truly supports everyday life and contributes to a well-maintained, 
livable community. I hope you’ll consider the impact of this change and preserve the service for all residents. 
 
Thank you for your service and for listening to community feedback. 
 
Please include this email in the meeting packet. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Claudio Mejia 
Full time Wauwatosa resident and registered voter 
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Steven Braatz

From: Kari Taber <karilynnkaelin@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 14, 2025 9:46 AM
To: Joe Phillips; Aletha Champine; Steven Braatz
Subject: [External]  Please Maintain Curbside Yard Waste Pickup

 Dear Members of the Community Affairs Committee, 
 
I’m writing as a Wauwatosa resident to voice my concern about the potential reduction or removal of 
curbside yard waste pickup. 
 
This service plays a vital role in keeping our yards and streets clean and manageable—especially for 
seniors, busy families, and those without access to vehicles that can haul yard debris. Eliminating it 
would create inconvenience, increase environmental risks, and likely lead to more yard waste being 
improperly disposed of. 
 
Curbside pickup is one of those city services that truly supports everyday life and contributes to a 
well-maintained, livable community. I hope you’ll consider the impact of this change and preserve the 
service for all residents. 
 
I ask that my email to be included in the meeting packet and shared with all council members. 
 
Thank you for your service and for listening to community feedback. 
 
Sincerely, 
Kari Taber 
Pasadena neighborhood  - 2456 N 85th 



1

Steven Braatz

From: Nicholas Taber <nicholas.taber91@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 13, 2025 9:55 PM
To: Joe Phillips; Aletha Champine; Steven Braatz
Subject: [External]  Please Maintain Curbside Yard Waste Pickup

 Dear Members of the Community Affairs Committee, 
 
I’m writing as a Wauwatosa resident to voice my concern about the potential reduction or removal of curbside yard 
waste pickup. 
 
This service plays a vital role in keeping our yards and streets clean and manageable—especially for seniors, busy 
families, and those without access to vehicles that can haul yard debris. Eliminating it would create inconvenience, 
increase environmental risks, and likely lead to more yard waste being improperly disposed of. 
 
Curbside pickup is one of those city services that truly supports everyday life and contributes to a well-maintained, 
livable community. I hope you’ll consider the impact of this change and preserve the service for all residents. 
 
I ask that my email to be included in the meeting packet and shared with all council members.  
 
Thank you for your service and for listening to community feedback. 
 
Sincerely, 
Nick Taber  
Pasadena neighborhood  - 2456 N 85th  
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